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From:
Sent: 24 January 2021 17:08
To: localplan
Subject: Scott Park

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
I wish to register my disapproval of the plan to build the new Galashiels Academy in the Scott Park Galashiels. 
Building in this Key Greenspace is against the Councils own policy ( EP 11?) There is no doubt that the new 
Community Campus will be a great addition to the welfare of the residents of Galashiels but out of 5 options the 
favoured one means the loss of this key greenspace. 
The so-called mitigations are simply ludicrous, the ground behind the school is marshland and although simple 
enough to build on - is NOT suitable for children to play on. 
The park does not belong to this group of councillors, it belongs to future generations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynda K Hearn 
 

 
 


